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Dear Dickinsonians,

	In the last semester I have had the privilege of serving on the Information Technology and Services Committee along side Austin Davis and Ben West. During this time I have been able to learn what ITS does and how it works. This opportunity gives me an insight into the committee that no other candidate has and I hope to use this insight to invoke positive change in the technology here at Dickinson. 
	My intent in the next year if elected to ITS, is to evaluate through student input what kind of technology is important to them and how can Dickinson provide it. I look forward to talking with students about what they think is missing on campus or what is too abundant. Also working with the committee and bring their wisdom into the student body. I am very excited to see change on Dickinson’s campus not just in the technology field, I hope you will give me the chance to bring that excitement to Student Senate for another year. 
	Please feel free to contact me with any questions or concerns,
Warm Regards,
Clara Childers ’17
childerc@dickinson.edu



